
Welcome to the Fall-Winter edition of 

"Chapters and Loose Papers is the official SAA newsletter for students of 
archival science.  The title, Chapters and Loose Papers, calls upon images of
books and documents, but it also suggests an interest in and a focus on both
SAA student chapters and those students who are not affiliated with SAA
chapters.

This year's theme, "Light at the End of the Tunnel," focuses on your projects and goals to feature 
and track throughout the year.  In this edition, we examine the initial planning, the work, and the 
learning experiences you have had; in our second and third issues, we look forward to laying out the 
final products!
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Newly re-activated Queens College Chapter SAA
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RMRT STUDENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE

In a continuing emphasis on helping its members develop the skills they need to be the best records 
managers possible, the steering committee of the SAA Records Management Roundtable approved the 
establishment of a Student Advisory Committee for the roundtable. Student members of the RMRT were 
invited to join the advisory committee and almost twenty students responded positively.

The group has decided to put together a bibliography of grant writing resources in order to supplement the 
education they are getting from their archival education programs.  The document will be available on the 
RMRT website by the next annual meeting.  

SAA Mentoring Program

SAA's Membership Services matches participants 
based on subject interests or geographic location. 
When a match is made, Membership Services notifies 
the mentor and mentee, providing contact 
information and suggested guidelines. Together, the 
participating individuals determine their expectations 
and how to best structure their relationship. SAA 
encourages participants to stay involved for at least 
one year. Certainly, participants can extend this 
relationship as desired.

How to Apply

Complete the online application form. Please 
indicate more than one area of interest to facilitate 
appropriate pairings of mentors and mentees. SAA 
will contact you after processing your application. 
However, please understand that processing may be 
delayed for applications received between August 1 
and September 1 due to preparation for SAA's annual 
meeting. Still, Membership Services will attempt to 
identify matches during that time.

Thank you for all your submissions, support and ideas. We look 
forward to putting out the Spring edition, and seeing what you all 
have done. Happy holidays- 

Robynne and Daniel 




